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DIARY DATES 
 

FEBRUARY 
 

9th    Open Afternoon for Parents 
 2:20pm  
           First Parent Assembly 2:55pm 
12th  GRIP Student Leadership                 
             Conference              
13th  School Photos 
           New Families BBQ 5pm 
19th  Yr 3-6 House Swimming  
20th-21st  Meet & Greet Parent 
 Sessions 
26th  Yr 1-2 Swimming Program 
28th  District Swimming 
29th  Foundation Grandparents Day 
 

MARCH 
 

12th-13th  Yr 4 Camp 
25th-27th  Yr 6 Camp 
 

Issue 1 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Welcome Back 
It was lovely to see our new Foundation students start school today – all wearing their new uniforms and 
groomed to perfection. Great to also see so many parents, and grandparents, come along first thing in the 
morning to share this wonderful experience. All students appear to have settled in well and our Positive 
Start Program is chugging along. 
 

The rest of the school have quickly returned to their routines and structures. Students charged through the 
gates to greet their friends and were quickly in classrooms working. A special thank you to all of the staff 
who worked so hard to make this first week such a positive experience for all our students.  
  
School Drop Off 
Students should arrive from 8.40am onwards. This is the time that our yard is supervised from. Classroom 
doors open at 8.45am and students should head straight to their classrooms to set up for the day. Running 
late or rushing in causes students stress and anxiety. There are many important instructions given at the 
beginning of the day. If you child arrives late, or is collected early, they need to be signed in or out at the 
office. Parents needing to drop their child off before 8.40am are encouraged to book their child into  
before school care. 
 
Home/School Communication 
Compass is the school’s main form of communication. All messages should come through Compass. If you 
need to get a message to your child urgently please ring the office. Seesaw will be used to display  
examples of student work. This is their learning portfolio. It also has a messaging function, but this is not a 
reliable way to get a message to teachers. 
 
Canteen Wednesday & Friday / Sushi Tuesday / Subway Thursday 
The canteen is open for lunch orders and over the counter sales at lunch and recess every Wednesday and 
Friday from now on. Sushi & Subway are also available on Tuesdays and Thursdays respectively. Orders are 
placed online using the Qkr! app and you can order up to two weeks ahead. If your child is ill and going to 
be away on a particular day, you can cancel the order up until the order cut-off time of that day. 
  
SunSmart 
New Gisborne PS is a SunSmart School. This means we ask that all students wear a broad-brimmed hat  
(not baseball cap) between September and the end of April each year. Hats are available for purchase via 
Qkr! from the Uniform Shop if you need a new one. 
  
Assembly 
We will have a student only assembly this week. Regular assemblies will be on a Friday afternoon at 
2.55pm with the first parent assembly on the 9th February. In case of extreme weather we will cancel and 
notify parents via Compass. 
   
Open Classroom Years 1 - 6 
We will have an open afternoon from 2.25pm on Friday 9th February for Years 1-6. This will be followed by 
our first 2024 whole school parent assembly at 2.55pm. Come in and see your child’s classroom. 
  
Other… 
Notices will be sent out next week about our New Families BBQ on 13th February and also the Parent/
Teacher Meet & Greet sessions on 20th & 21st February. The Meet and Greet is an opportunity to meet 
your child’s teacher and share information about them with the teacher. 
 

Shane West 
Principal 
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Chester Chatter 

As you can see some students had very  
eventful holidays. 



 

 

Page 3 

 

 

 
Specialist Team 
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G.A.T.E.WAYS Program 
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Canteen 

  HUNGRY POSSUM ROSTER 
 

 

   

We are always looking for canteen volunteers! 

We require 1 helper on Wednesdays and  3 to 4 helpers on  

Fridays. 

Any time you can spare is always appreciated. 

9am: Stickers on lunch bags & start lunch preparation 

11:30am: Counter Service 

12:30: Prepare and bag lunch orders 

 

Contact Brenda at  

Brenda.Morgan@education.vic.gov.au 

Uniform Shop 

Our Uniform Shop is open 
8.30am - 11.30am 
Every Tuesday  
 
Trish Johnstone 
Uniform Shop 

Friday 2nd February Wednesday 7th February 

Nicola Ciesielski Volunteer Needed! 

Friday 9th February Wednesday 14th February 

Volunteers Needed! Volunteer Needed! 
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